
 
 

 

The Alpha Course 

 

I would like to tell you a little bit about this exciting course that we are 

running at the end of September at St. Gabriel’s Church. It seems like a 

long time off but at the Church this year we are exploring ways of getting 

to know more people in and around our community, so our planning is 

starting early. The Alpha Course is run over a period of 10 weeks of about 

1 to 2 hours a session each week. It explores the basics of the Christian 

faith.  Each session, watched on screen, deals with questions like: 

• Is there more to life than this?  

• Who is Jesus?  

• Why did Jesus die?  

• How can I be sure of my faith? 

• Why and how do I Pray 

It is run in a relaxed and comfortable manner, with nobody pressured in 

any way. It is open to all - those who are questioning their faith, those who 

want to refresh, or those that know nothing about the Christian Faith.  Both 

men and woman are invited to this free event.  I will be writing to you 

again in your Newsletter about Alpha, to keep you updated.  

In the meantime, if you want more information please do not hesitate to 

ring the Church on 01254 676709 leaving a message and a contact number 

and I will get back to you. Also, please ring this number to register your 

interest in joining the course.  

 I am looking forward to hearing from you. 

Yours,  

Liz Wilson 

Alpha Co-ordinator at St. Gabriel’s Church 

 


